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Hi,

McDonald's and adjacent Plaza is magnet for non residents and teen drivers with sport cars. They race here daily.
These bumps should have been placed on day 1 of construction completion ALONG with the dangerous Stan Roots
Cres that is widened and makes it look like u can really speed on it. My daughter and | were almost hit by young teen
driver 2 weeks ago.

Nothing to discuss. Both roads dangerous and just a matter of time for death or injury of minor to occur on BOTH
roads.

Eugene Beygin





